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From: Rafael Bruxel <rbruxel@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 9:46 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Objection on proposed leverage change

Good day,

As a retail Forex customer I completely object the proposed leverage changes.
This is a real and necessary tool for all traders. Please reconsider these changes.

Regards,
Rafael

Fale com seus amigos do Messenger direto da Caixa de Entrada do Hotmail. Clique aqui



